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The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for Sports Day last week. It was wonderful to see so 

many of you join us, and I know the children thoroughly enjoyed the day! Another thank you 

to Mr Saunders for organising such a fun-filled active day! 

Article 31 - The right to play and take part in a wide range of activities. 

 

We hope the children all delivered their end of year reports to you after school on Friday. 

The teachers enjoy this time of year when they can reflect on the year to date and share 

some pupil achievements with you. Please take the time to complete the comments section 

on the letter with the report. These can be returned to the school office. Thank you! 

Article 18 - Parental responsibilities 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Monday 10 July 2023 

 Diary Dates 
Tuesday 11 July - Meet your teacher 

morning 

Friday 14 July - France, Bastille Day 

 

Tuesday 18 July - 9am SEND coffee 

morning (supporting transitions) 

Friday 21 July - FoP ice-cream van for 

all children 

Friday 21 July - Last day of academic 

year 

 

Wednesday 6 September - First day of 

term 1 

 

Friday 29 September - Macmillan 

Coffee Morning 

Friday 29 September - Photographer 

in school for individual pupil photos 

Sunday 1 October - Lincolnshire Day 

Sunday 1 October - China, National 

Day 

Sunday 1 October - Nigeria, 

Independence Day 

 

Friday 6 October - Egypt, 

Independence Day 

 

Friday 20 October - Last day of term 1 

 

Sunday 29 October - Turkey, Republic 

Day 

 

Tuesday 31 October - Term 2 begins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Last week Class 3A had the highest 

attendance with 99%. Well done!  

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week was 94.8%, which means the 

attendance for the year to date has 

remained at 95.7%.  

 

We aim for our attendance to be above 

97% and hope you can help us meet this 

target. 

 

Article 28 - Right to an education 

 

Class Dojo 

The last day for children to be awarded with Class Dojo points this school year is Friday 10 

July. The Dojo Shop will be open the following week, for children to spend the points they 

have collected over the year. 

 

From Monday 14 July, class teachers will start to 

move children into new classes on Dojo, in  

readiness for September. You will still be able to  

message your current class teacher, but the classes  

will be ready for the new school year, and you will  

be able to contact your new class teacher in  

September, ahead of the new school year. 
 

Article 29 - Goals of education 

September 2023 

Thank you to those of you who have been 

in touch following the proposed changes 

to beginning / end of day arrangements 

letter, sent home last week. 

 

I know many of you had previously raised 

concerns about crowding, and the 

amount of time it takes for children to 

exit the school at the end of the day. 

Hopefully these proposals will ease both 

areas. 
 

Article 12 - Right to express views 
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